DIEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGMNAYANG PARNLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

20 January2020

Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in its Resolution
No. (IMP) 39 - 20, the Department is awarding the procurement for the lease of
venue for the Luncheon Meeting with the Officials of the Embassy of Nigeria to your
firm, the Diamond Hotel (Philippine Diamond Hotel and Resort, Inc.) in the total
amount of Fifty-Six Thousand Pesos (PhP 56,000.00) only, including taxes and other
lawful charges, subject to the Department's accounting and auditing rules and
regulations, and subject to the signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

ﬁﬂ’iﬁl

J. EDUARDO MALAYA
Undersecretary for Administration
and Head of the Procuring Entity

Diamond Hotel (Philippine Diamond Hotel and Resort, Inc.)
Dr. J. Quintos St. corner Roxas Boulevard Manila

2430 Roxas Blwd, Pasay Clly, 1300 Phitippines
Ted, Mo, 834 - 4000



